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September 2023 
Ref: VC/CJ 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
I am writing to introduce myself as your child’s new Head of Year, as Mrs Dempsey will 
remain as Head of Year 7. I will be leading the year group throughout their remaining time at 
Thomas Keble from Year 8 through to Year 11.  
 
If you have any concerns, please continue to contact your child’s tutor in the first instance, 
and they will pass on to me any issues they cannot personally resolve. If you wish to contact 
me directly, my email is vcannam@thomaskeble.gloucs.sch.uk.  
 
I hope to meet many of you at the Year 8 Information Evening on Tuesday 17th October: 
information about this event will be sent out, in the parent bulletin, in the next few weeks.  
 
Best regards, 
 

 
 
Miss Vickie Cannam 
Head of Year 8 / Careers Lead / English Teacher 
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